
Manheim Twp. H.S.      BULLETIN #19                            Monday, September 23, 2024 
 
The following College visits are scheduled for the week of 9/23/24 - 9/27/24.  Both virtual and in person college visits are held in the 
College & Career Center in the Counseling Office.  Students can sign up for college visits in SCOIR.  See your Class of Schoology page 
for additional information on how to sign up in SCOIR. 
 

Mon, Sept 23rd, 2024 12:45 PM - 01:30 PM West Chester University 

Tue, Sept 24th, 2024 08:00 AM - 08:45 AM Ursinus College 

Tue, Sept 24th, 2024 09:30 AM - 10:15 AM Neumann University 

Tue, Sept 24th, 2024 12:45 PM - 01:30 PM Maine College of Art & Design 

Wed, Sept 25th, 2024 08:00 AM - 08:45 AM Seton Hall University 

Wed, Sept 25th, 2024 09:30 AM - 10:15 AM John Carroll University 

Wed, Sept 25th, 2024 12:45 PM - 01:30 PM Towson University 

Wed, Sept 25th, 2024 01:45 PM - 02:30 PM Marywood University 

Thurs, Sept 26th, 2024 09:30 AM - 10:15 AM West Virginia University 

Thurs, Sept 26th, 2024 01:40 PM - 02:25 PM Moore College of Art & Design 
 
 
This is a reminder to all students that all vehicles must be registered and must display a school issued parking permit to park on 
school property during school hours.  Parking permits are available from Mrs. Faller in the main office before school, after school, 
during study hall, and lunch. There will be no warnings issued for students parked on school property without a valid parking permit 
and all unregistered vehicles will receive a parking violation. Students with parking permits are reminded that they may only park 
in their assigned lot. Please make sure your parking permit is displayed.  
 
Student pictures and IDs were distributed during Advisory on 9/18/24. If you did not receive your pictures, you can stop by the main 
office to get them. IDs are available for pickup in the library. 
 
Attention Blue Streak Seniors and Senior Parents/Guardians: Senior portrait make-ups will be held at the High School 
on 10/31 and 11/01 during school hours. The link to sign up for appointment times was emailed to parents and shared on 
Schoology. Please read this flyer carefully as it provides guidelines for your photography appointment. For portrait make-ups, only 
the yearbook photo and the cap/gown photo will be available because of time constrictions. Please remember that all seniors must 
be photographed by the school photographer (Lifetouch/Prestige Studio) to be featured in the Senior Section of the yearbook - we 
cannot accept photography from other studios. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Mrs. Schiffhauer (the 
Yearbook Advisor) at MTHSYearbook@MTWP.net. 
 
NHS is offering free tutoring for all students. Sessions will be available every day, both before school from 7:00-7:25 and after 
school from 2:30-2:55. This is a great opportunity to get help with your schoolwork, study for tests, or simply get ahead! Requests 
are available outside of room 130.  
 
Math League: Like math and donuts? Join the math league to prepare for math contests such as the AMC with prizes up to 1,000$. 
Come to our first meeting on Tuesday, October 1 from 2:30 to 3:30 and RSVP to get a donut. Signups can be found on posters 
around the school or contact Mrs. Noll for more information. 
 
Interested in playing in the Jazz I Ensemble? Audition information is posted on the jazz band wall across from room 137. Questions? 
See Mr. Schlosser in room 157. 
 
The High School Chess Team is holding an informational meeting on Thursday, October 10th after school (12:30 PM) in convo hall. 
All are welcome and experience is not necessary. If you are interested in being part of the team, please attend the informational 
meeting. If you have any questions or cannot make the meeting, please email William Lee. 
 

-see other side- 



Blue Streak Connections: Are you interested in becoming a mentor for a student with special needs during club period? Please 
consider joining Blue Streak Connections Club for the 2024-2025 school year. Anyone interested in joining, old or new members, can 
stop by Mrs. Cooper's classroom, room 138 to pick up an application. Applications are due by September 23rd. 
 
September is childhood cancer awareness month.  In order to raise awareness, every Friday Mini-THON will be selling gold cancer 
ribbon pins at lunches for one dollar and sharing a fact about childhood cancer. To help the school do our part in fighting pediatric 
cancer, make sure to buy a pin to show your support!  
Registration is also now open to become a Mini-THON club member. Please complete the Google Form to register today! You may 
also check us out on Instagram! 
 
Are you looking to join a school club for this upcoming club selection? If you’re interested in creating an impact in our community 
and gaining leadership experience, consider the Lion’s Leo Club. The Lion’s Leo Club members do volunteer work and collect 
donations. During club we encourage students to have fun by participating in our many activities. 
 
Hey Blue Streaks! Club Selection is coming up! Are you interested in contributing to the creation of the school's YEARBOOK? 
If you enjoy interviewing people, taking photos, designing page spreads, and writing features about the school's yearly happenings, 
you should become a YEARBOOK STAFF MEMBER! 
If interested, please fill out the form using the QR code posted outside Mrs. Schiffhauer's room - room 126. 
 
Support the MT girls volleyball team and their Spike Out Cancer fundraising campaign. The team is raising funds through the end 
of October to benefit one of our Township families dealing with lung cancer. Come out and show your support at the dedication 
match – our home game against Hempfield on Thursday, September 19 in the MT arena. JV games at 6:00, Varsity games at 7:00. 
Don’t forget to wear pink and show your support! Let’s go streaks!! 
 
Any boy or girl in grades 7-12 that are interested in wrestling this year are welcome to attend open mats Mondays and 
Wednesdays 3:00-4:30pm in the high school North gym as well as lifting Tuesdays and Thursdays 3:00-4:30pm at the high school 
upper weight room. All experience levels are welcome. 

 
Students Interested in participating on or joining the girls wrestling team this year are encouraged to attend the Girls Try it Night 
scheduled for Monday September 23rd at the North Gym. This event will begin at 5:00pm and continue until 6:30pm. All are 
welcome to come, this event is open to girls of all age groups and experience levels. 
 
 
 
 

TODAY’S   SPORTS  
SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME 

Vbgolf LL League Golf Championship A Media Heights 10:00  8:15 
Vggolf LL League Golf Championship A Overlook Golf Course 10:00  8:15 
Vgtennis Cedar Crest H Tennis Courts 4:00   
Frgsoccer Conestoga Valley A GHMS Field 3 4:00  2:45 
Frbsoccer Warwick H Field I 4:00   
Vghockey Warwick H Ed Journey Field 4:00   
Jvghockey Warwick H Ed Journey Field 5:30   
 
 
 
 
 


